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Greetings All
Our 2022 BC region report can be summed up as all is quiet on the Western front. There was little 
activity other then our usual November remembrance ceremonies for which we acknowledge and thank
all who took the time to place a wreath on behalf of our organization and also in memory of their loved 
one who served in Hong Kong.

At this time I would like to salute our ten Hong Kong widows who are still going strong and we send 
them warm sentiments for a comfortable spring. May they be blessed with many happy visits from their
friends and family members throughout this coming year. 

They are always in our thoughts as are the two veterans we have lost in 2022 and most recently Sgt. 
George MacDonell, RRC, this past month. 
                                                     We Will Remember Them
This completes my report thank you. 
Gerry Tuppert
Director BC Region 
HKVCA

 


